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w)TNA/ERCA Thank Youl!

Caring Together

September 25, 2017

Dear Kulec-Gren Natalia, Dear Przygorska-Skowron Matgorzata,

On behalf of the EDTNA/ERCA Executive Committee | would like to thank you
your entire Team for your collaboration and support for the 46" EDTNA/ERCA
International Conference in Krakow, September 9 — 12, 2017.

The Conference was a great success and the Conference participants from
about 70 countries in the world were satisfied with the venue, the organisation
and the related Conference services.

With very warm regards,
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Edita Noruisiene
EDTNA/ERCA President
nor.edita@agmail.com

EDTNA/ERCA Secretariat
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